
Dear ASP Families,
 It's been absolutely wonderful getting to know your children over the past two months. They've
settled in beautifully, and we're already having so much fun learning and growing together. We're
so excited for a fantastic October!

Important Reminders:
Fall Break begins October 6  through 10 ; Classes will resume on October 13th th th.

The Fall intersession will be held at Heights Elementary from 7:30am - 4:30pm, please be
sure to register on 6crickets.
Donations are always welcomed, pencils, crayons, color pencils, glue sticks, non-toxic
disinfecting wipes, and tissue. 

Your partnership is so important to your child's success. Thank you for all you do to support their
learning journey. We're looking forward to an amazing year filled with discovery, growth, and lots
of smiles!

OctoberOctober
Newsletter

Important Info:

Upcoming Dates:
10/13 - Indigenous People’s Day

10/24 - Trunk or Treat 5:30pm -

7:00pm (School Black Top)

10/31 - Halloween | Let's see your

best costume


